
Remember: Pork is safe. You can’t get flu from eating or handling pork and pork products.

Tips to Keep You 
and Pigs Healthy

•	Don’t handle or pet our pigs.

•	Wash your hands often with soap and running  
water before and after you have contact with  
animals. If soap and water are not available,  
use an alcohol-based hand rub. 

•	Do not eat, drink, or put things in your mouth  
near animals or animal areas.

•	Young children, pregnant women, people  
65 and older and people with weakened  
immune systems should be extra careful  
around animals. 
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•	 It is important to keep you 	and our pigs healthy.  

•	 We work closely with our veterinarians to  
	 monitor our pigs and keep them healthy  
	 and comfortable.

•	 You can help to keep you and our pigs healthy  
	 by taking a few simple precautions:


